Bertron, Cara

From: Richard Ryan

Sent: Friday, January 24, 2020 1:23 PM

To: Bertron, Cara

Subject: C-2. 1215 W. 9th Street (West Line Historic District) Council District 9

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Dear Members of the Historic Landmark Commission,

| live at 1210 West 9th St almost directly across the street from the proposed rehabilitation of 1215 W. 9th Street and
have followed the development of the plans for rehabilitation with great interest in addition to witnessing the
deteriorated condition of the structure.

Thursday | was able to view the updated plans at the OWANA Zoning Committee Meeting.

| am in support of the project.

Thank you, Richard Ryan, Architect Emeritus, owner of 1210 W 9th Street CAUTION:This email was received at the City

of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links or opening attachments. If you believe this
to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to CSIRT@austintexas.gov.





